To: Parents
From: Mr. Flynn
Here is what the next few weeks look like for 4/5 Girls Basketball:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Practice Wednesday January 24th from 3:00-4:15
Practice Monday January 29th from 3:00-4:15
Game Thursday February 1st at Gretna Green at 3:45.
Unfortunately we were not scheduled into the Jamboree this Thursday. I am currently looking to schedule games with other teams.
Thanks
